
Project Update: January 2020 
 
This is just to let you know that yesterday we departed for Raja Ampat. Today we did 
our first dives, testing equipment and methodology and have collected data already. 
We are currently outside the MPA to the north-west of Misool. Below is the Indonesian 
team on the boat.  
 

 


